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Good Afternoon Woonseong Kwon,

Your email has been received in the Planning Division and has been forwarded to the Planning
Commission. Thank you for taking the time to provide us with your comments.

Regards,

Elizabeth Elliott

Planning Division | Community Development Department
1500 Warburton Avenue | Santa Clara, CA 95050
O : 408.615.2450  

From: Woon-Seong Kwon <woonseong.kwon@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, October 10, 2020 10:32 AM
To: PlanningCommission <PLANNINGCOMMISSION@santaclaraca.gov>
Subject: Re: PLN2020-14567

Hello Committee,

I'm writing this email to support the approval of this house remodel project, since it would make our
community beautiful and it's 

Recently, there are three more approval cases in this community within 200 feet distance. Two
remodelings are completed and one is under construction. Having said that, it would be unfair
treatment or injustice if the community and/or city do not approve for home owner to improve their
property with well designed plan.

All other cities such as San Jose, Cupertino, Sunnyvale, and even California are encouraging resident
to improve the house value and capacity for figuring out the house shortage issue.

Best regards

From Woonseong Kwon (Sycamore way resident)
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